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Help Stop VA Education Benefits Fraud 
The VA Office of Inspector General (OIG) asks you to report any VA-approved 
school that is billing veterans (whose enrollment is funded by VA) a higher 
tuition rate than civilian students for the same courses. 

 

 

 
 

VA-approved schools that engage in education benefits fraud often 

• advertise a lower tuition rate than they are billing VA for veteran student 
enrollments; 

• offer discounts, tuition waivers, or scholarships exclusively to civilian students; or 

• bill at least 20 percent more than non-VA-approved schools with similar course 
offerings. 

Please submit a complaint to the VA OIG if you know of any schools engaging in the 
above practices. 
 

 

  
 If you have any questions about the GI Bill and other 

VA education benefits, visit the GI Bill School Feedback Tool or 
call (888) 442-4551. 

 Click here for OIG information on other types of VA 
education fraud schemes or scan the QR code. 

 

http://www.va.gov/oig/fraud/
https://www.va.gov/education/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.va.gov%2Feducation%2Fsubmit-school-feedback%2Fintroduction&data=05%7C01%7C%7C0f28d795decf4e4d49b308daf010a2c9%7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf%7C0%7C0%7C638086251480684257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=anZ3hSj1I2G2BOMb0sMEpQAeA6fkMB2Q%2BnbtUxnnCGE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.va.gov/oig/fraud/
https://www.va.gov/oig/hotline/default.asp

